
 

 
 

Together with our community we achieve extraordinary things 

September 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
To help you support your child in school this year, we are inviting you to a Year 11 
information evening, which will take place on Wednesday 8 October 2025.  The 
information evening is designed to provide you with the tools you will need to help your 
child through their most important and demanding school year to date. 
 
The information evening will also allow you to visit a variety of short workshops led by 
specialist staff.  These will cover topics such as How to Revise, Using GCSE Pod, 
Managing Stress, How to Use Your School Report and Post-16 Options.  There will also 
be subject specific talks led by leaders in maths, English and science. 
 
The evening will run from 5.00pm until 6.00pm, with an introductory talk delivered by staff 
in the Year 11 Team and senior leadership before the carousel of short workshops outlined 
above. 
 
Before the information evening starts, we will also be joined in school from 4.00pm until 
4.50pm by partners from several local colleges, who will speak to parents and carers and 
answer questions.   
 
These events are open to both students and parents & carers and we hope to see you 
there.  We would ask that you register your attendance using the link below, so that we can 
plan for the numbers expected to join us in school: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/KpgP91a3ae 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr M Bellwood 
Head of Year 11 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/KpgP91a3ae

